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MEC Thandi Moraka congratulates the Ndlovu Youth Choir for making AGT 
Semifinals. 
 
Limpopo MEC for Department of Sport, Arts and Culture, Hon. Thandi Moraka 
would like to take this opportunity and congratulates the Ndlovu Youth Choir for 
making it through to the Semifinals of “America's Got Talent Show" early this 
morning.  
 
The choir from Moutse, Groblersdal in Limpopo Province is one of the 12 acts to 
have performed in last night’s quarterfinals and they were saved by the public. 
Moraka said she was  happy with the perfomance last night and would like to 
thank the public for showing confidence in the choir.  
 
The other acts to have made it through to the semifinals from last night’s 
perfomance are Tyler Butler-Figueroa, Robert Finley, Chris Kläfford, Light 
Balance Kids, Ryan Niemiller and V.Unbeatable.  
 
The Semifinals Performances will take place on September 3 and 10 and the 
result will be out on September 4 and 11. Ten acts will be put through to the 
finals which will take place on 17 and 18 September 2019. At the end one act will 
be crowned the winner of season 14 and take home  $1 million prize. 
 
“This is a big moment for the province of Limpopo and the country as a whole 
and let's continue to support the choir for hoisting our flag high 
internationally”concludes Moraka.  
 
For more information and Interviews, please contact the MEC Spokesperson 
Lucky Tshilimandila 079 609 9613 MECMLO@sac.limpopo.gov.za; Jermina 
Kaka 060 997 7078/ (015)284-4321 kakaj@sac.limpopo.gov.za 
 
 


